
 

August 11th, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern:  

To provide the best gameday experience at Vista Grande athletic events for our student-athletes’, 
families, community members, and spectators, Vista Grande High School is happy to announce 
we will solely be using GoFan for ALL ticket sales for athletic events.  

To be successful with digital ticketing, we will be communicating early and often with fans to 
make sure they know what to expect upon arrival and prior to athletic events. Digital ticketing is 
here to stay as the primary method of ticket sales for high school sports and activities. Fans love 
the simplicity and security of purchasing tickets on their mobile devices.  

For the family or community members that wish to pay in cash, the only place they will be able 
to do so is the Vista Grande Bookstore. The bookstore hours of operation for cash payments will 
only be Monday – Thursday (1pm – 3pm). There will be no cash accepted at the gates of our 
home athletic events.  

We appreciate your understanding and the support of our student-athletes and Vista Grande High 
School. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please do not hesitate in reaching out.  

Kindly,  

Louie Ramirez, M.Ed. 
Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 
Vista Grande High School 
leramirez@cguhsd.org 

Vista Grande GoFan Website: https://gofan.co/app/school/AZ67946 
GoFan FAQ: https://www.cguhsd.org/vgTickets.aspx 

VISTA GRANDE HIGH SCHOOL 
1550 N Arizola R, Casa Grande, AZ, 85122 

Principal: Vance Danzy | Athletic Director: Louie Ramirez  

POSITIVE | RESPECT | INTEGRITY | DETERMINATION | EXCELLENCE 

GoFan QR Code

https://gofan.co/app/school/AZ67946
https://www.cguhsd.org/vgTickets.aspx

